
 

 

Dear Assoc. Prof. Zahra SHAHRIVAR, 

As the IACAPAP 2018 abstract review process has taken longer than expected we do apologise for 
the inconvenience. 

With the review now finalised, it is our pleasure to inform you the Program Committee has 
confirmed your preference and therefore accepted your below identified submission for poster 
presentation at the upcoming Congress: 

Identification number: IACAP-0340 

Abstract title: A double-blind randomized placebo-controlled trial on 4 to 6-year-olds with attention-
deficit/ hyperactivity disorder: Probiotics as adjuvant therapy to Ritalin 

To confirm your acceptance of the presentation at IACAPAP 2018 you are kindly asked to process 
registration of the presenting author before the authors’ registration deadline –  29 March 2018. 

The registration is available via this link. 

The IACAPAP 2018 Congress will take place in Prague, Czech Republic on 23-27 July 2018. More 
information about the Congress is available at the official website. 

The Congress program publication is closely related to authors’ confirmation (presenters’ 
registration) and is expected during April. At the same time, authors‘ confirmation is needed prior to 
CME accreditation application. 

Should you need further assistance, please feel free to contact us at abstracts@iacapap2018.org. 

Kind regards, 
Hana Ledvinková 
IACAPAP 2018 Congress Secretariat 
abstracts@iacapap2018.org 
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